
State Representative Harry Brooks and State Senator 
Frank Nicely have introduced bills in the State 
legislature that would take away your right to vote on 
US senate candidates in primary elections. Instead, 
under the Brooks/Nicely bills, US senate candidates 
would be selected by the republican and democratic 
party caucuses of the state legislature. 

In your opinion, should US senate 
candidates continue to be nominated by 

election of the people in primary elections, 
or selected by political party caucuses of 

the state legislature?

Elected   97.40%
Selected  2.60%%


